
Dress Code Policy 
 

 

Student do NOT need to be in dress code for the 2021-2022 school year 

but MUST dress appropriately for school. 

 

This includes, but is not limited to: 

 Shirts/tops must cover the entire shoulder area and lay below the 

waistline. 

 Shorts/skirts must come to the knee when standing. 

 Pants must sit at the waistline. 

 Shoes/boots must be worn at all times.  No open toed shoes or 

sandals. 

 No hats, do rags, or head coverings may be worn unless for 

religious purposes. 

 Students must be able to participate in all school related activities. 

 It is not recommended that students wear any expensive jewelry 

and the school is not liable for any loss or theft. 

 All clothing, jewelry, etc. must be non-distracting to the learning 

environment. 

 No inappropriate language or images will be permitted. 

 

Students who are dressed in attire that does not meet the guidelines as 

determined by school administration will be asked to change and may be 

placed in an alternative work environment until alternative clothing is 

available to them. 

 

 


